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For Our Guests 

As a guest you might be interested to know about the following: 

The Welcome Tour 
An informational tour is offered on the third Sunday of each month 
after each service. This is a chance to see our facility, ask a few 
questions, and hear a bit more about LFMC. The tours begin in the 
small room off the lobby, and kids are welcome to go on the tours. 

Connection Card 
Please take time to fill out the connection card you found in the 
worship program. This helps us get to know you better. Please 
check the appropriate boxes and fill in pertinent information 
regarding you and your family. On the reverse side, there is space 
for you to write prayer concerns or comments, to request 
information, and to indicate decisions you may have made which 
you would like the pastoral staff to know about. 

Church Information 
If you would like more information about LFMC, please stop by the 
Information Center in the lobby. There, you can also ask for an 
informational brochure. 

Sunday Programs for Children and Teens 
9:00 a.m. Care for infants through preschoolers 
10:35 a.m. Care for infants through 2-year-olds 
 Preschool program for 3- through 5-year-olds 
 Programs for K-12th graders 

Wednesday Programs for Children and Teens 
6:15-8:00 p.m. Awana for 3-year-olds through 6th graders 
6:30-8:00 p.m. Influx for 7th-12th graders 

This Week 
March 26-April 1 

Today 8:00 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
 8:30 a.m. Prayer Time 
 9:00 a.m. Blended Worship Service 
  Care for Infants-Preschoolers 
 10:35 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service 
  Care & Programs for Infants-12th Graders 
  
Wed. 6:15 p.m. Awana 
 6:30 p.m. Influx 

Thurs. 9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Studies 

Sat. 8:00 a.m. All-Church Workday 

*Please take a moment to silence or turn off your cell phone.*
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THANK YOU, Prayer Team, for bringing the 
prayer requests of others to the Lord. 

The Lord will honor your labors!   
  

19 But God has indeed heard me; He has listened to 
my prayer.  20 I praise God, because He did not reject 

my prayer or keep back His constant love from 
me. (Psalm 66:19-20, TEV)
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Online Giving 
Giving to LFMC online is easy and simple. To get started, text “lfmchurch” to 
77977, scan the QR code to the right, or click the Pushpay button in the 
lower right corner of the church Web site, lfmchurch.org. Your one-time or 
recurring gift can be made using your credit/debit card or your checking 
account. If you need help, contact Doug Heacock (dheacock@lfmchurch.org). 
When you send “lfmchurch” to 77977, you will receive a one-time reply containing a link to give to 
Lawrence Free Methodist Church (1 message/request). Please be aware that message and data rates 
may apply. For full terms and conditions, please visit https://pushpay.com/terms. For the privacy policy, 
please visit https://pushpay.com/privacy. For help, reply HELP or STOP to cancel.
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Highlighted Events 
Easter Candy Needed 
In preparation for this year’s Easter Egg Hunt, there are bins in the lobby to 
collect Easter candy. Please consider donating a bag or two of individually-
wrapped candy! 

Justice Matters’ Nehemiah Gathering 
You are invited to the Nehemiah Gathering of Justice Matters, an interfaith 
organization made up of nineteen religious congregations in Lawrence.  The 
Nehemiah Gathering will take place at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, Mar. 30, at the 
Lied Center. To get your free ticket, call Stan at (785) 418-3881. 

All-Church Workday  
Saturday, Apr. 1, 8 a.m.-12 p.m. 
We hope you will join us for an all-church workday to spruce up our facility as 
we head into spring and prepare our facility and grounds to welcome guests 
on Easter. Our Trustees are organizing the outside work, and there might be 
inside cleaning as well. There will plenty to do, so please plan to come, even if 
you can’t be here all morning. As the scriptures say, “Many hands make light 
work!” 

Free KU Baseball Tickets  
Sunday, April 2, 1:00 p.m. at Hoglund Park  
Our church has been given 100 free tickets for the April 2 KU-Texas baseball 
game. Priority for tickets is given to children and teens, and the adults that 
bring them. (This is not a drop-off event.) Tickets will be given out on a first-
come, first-served basis. If you'd like to take your family and friends, contact 
the church office at (785) 842-2343 or office@lfmchurch.org with the number 
of tickets needed.

Young Teen 2 Camp 
June 19-23, 6th-9th graders 
Summer is around the corner and so is Young Teen 2 Camp at Durley 
Camp in Greenville, IL! Young Teen 2 is for students in 6th-9th grade and 
takes place June 19-23. The cost for Young Teen 2 is $205 per student. 
For more detailed information, as well as access to online registration 
forms, visit http://durleycamp.org/youth-camps. Registration is only 
online  this year. You will not  receive a paper registration form. The 
church will be providing transportation to and from camp. 

The Great Nerf War Fundraiser 
Sunday, April 30, 3:30-6 p.m. 
The Lawrence Free Methodist Church has 23 students and 4 
chaperones registered to participate in this event. We have raised a 
little over $6,000, which puts us at about 40% of the total cost for the 
trip. You can help us out at our next fundraising event on Sunday, April 
30, from 3:30-6 p.m. We will be hosting "The Great Nerf War" 
fundraiser. Cost will be $5 per participant. Bonus abilities and items will 
cost extra for your team. You can register ahead of time with a squad of 
5 for the side you want to be on: Ninjas vs. Pirates. Or, if you are feeling 
especially skillful, you can register as a solo player as one of the 
"Infected" (limited spots) by emailing bball@lfmchurch.org. The Great 
Nerf War is a conglomeration of some of our favorite lock-in games that 
will require both strategy, speed, and covert and overt distractions. If 
you desire to sponsor our teens at this event but are unable to attend, 
you can write out checks to LFMC Youth and designate it for "Nerf War".
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Blended Worship Service 
March 26, 2017 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude Jesus, Keep Me Near the Cross Dale Wood 
 The Old Rugged Cross 
  
Call to Worship Spirit of the Living God #247 

Lo, He Comes with Clouds Descending #241 

Have Faith in God  #408 

The Light of the World Is Jesus  #742 

Welcome 

Brethren, We Have Met to Worship  #585 

Choral Anthem   

We Shall Behold Him  #237 

Prayer 

Message Focused on the Future Pastor Bill Bump 

Life in the Church 

Tithes & Offerings  Vanessa Thomas 
  
Benediction In My Life Lord, Be Glorified #394 
   
Postlude Day of Joy James Denton 

Contemporary Worship Service 
March 26, 2017 

10:35 a.m. 

Welcome 

Praise and Worship  Praise Band 

Prayer You are invited to come forward to the altar 
 with your prayers and concerns. 

Praise and Worship  Praise Band 

Message Focused on the Future Pastor Bill Bump 

Life in the Church 

Tithes & Offerings   

Benediction

General Fund Update 

Last week’s giving = $17,411 
Month-to-date giving = $39,895 


